YEAR 6 CAMP!

Last week the Year 6 team went to Blue Lagoon School Camp. We started off our adventure at the Parliament House for a tour and role play. We had a great time acting out a debate and meeting some *real* politicians, Jacqui Petrusma and Alison Standen, representatives for Franklin.

We learnt a lot from them.



The tour was great too, we had a fun time looking for all of the ancient artefacts. After our tour, we had a lovely recess at the Parliament Lawns and then we were on the bus ride to Dodges Ferry. We had lunch and a play at a park near the camp, we were buzzing with excitement for the few days ahead. As the bus pulled up to the camp ground, everyone looked to see the beautiful camp area

and facilities. The lovely camp staff greeted us and gave us a tour of the camp. There were so many exciting things there! Trampolines, giant slides, a massive gym!

We thought Working together was the key as we tackled the initiatives course. The initiatives course is a great way to bring a team together. There were many problems we had to solve; it definitely tested our patience!



While 6B were working hard on the obstacle course, 6A was climbing up the rock climbing wall!

We worked in pairs to climb the challenging wall. All of us tried our best and were encouraging towards one another.



After our climb, we had great fun having free time outside.

Then the staff cooked us a delicious dinner and desert.





Then we played out side and with a beautiful sunset!

Tired out, we all had showers and went to bed for a busy surfing Thursday.

Rise and shine.....We all woke up excited for our surfing day!





We loved surfing and enjoyed it so much, especially the pod of dolphins swimming past. What a fantastic camp!





